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December 18, 2023 

Dear Salem High School Families and Community, 

As we approach the end of another calendar year, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt 
gratitude and warm wishes to each and every one of you. The holiday season is a time of reflection, 
gratitude, and celebration, and I am honored to share this special time with our wonderful Salem High 
School family and extended community. 

Throughout the year, our school has been a place of learning, growth, and community building. 
Together, we have faced challenges and celebrated triumphs. It is the collective effort of our dedicated 
teachers, supportive families, and engaged community members that makes Salem High School a truly 
exceptional place. 

As we come together to celebrate the holidays, let us cherish the moments of joy and reflect on the 
achievements and milestones we've reached as a community. May this season bring you warmth, peace, 
and the company of loved ones. 

I want to extend my deepest appreciation to our incredible teachers and staff who work tirelessly to 
create a nurturing and inspiring learning environment. Your dedication is the backbone of our school's 
success. 

To our families, thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. Your 
partnership is invaluable, and we look forward to continuing to work together in the coming year. 

As we bid farewell to 2023 and welcome the new year, let us do so with hope, optimism, and a 
commitment to making Salem High School an even better place for learning and growth. 

May your holidays be filled with love, laughter, and cherished moments. Wishing you a joyous holiday 
season and a Happy New Year! 

Warm regards, 

Kelly Linkenhoker 
 
Principal, Salem High School 


